
Principal’s Message    
      
Wow !!! The 3rd quarter of the 2019 -2020 school year is already in progress!!  It 
is hard to believe there is less than 23 weeks of the school year left.  It’s that 
time of year when the pressure is on and we get down to serious business with 

students preparing to do their very best on their End of Year testing to avoid 
the need for summer school. Remember to come to school on time every day 

so you do not miss important instruction!  The month of February is full of ex-
citing events & celebrations. Students express kindness towards friends and 
family through the giving of cards, decorative hearts, candy or maybe just a 

smile  J. February is also special because we celebrate Presidential Holidays, 
as well as Black History.  We look forward to our annual Black History assem-
bly that will continue our tradition of a live Museum of famous Black Historians 

showcased by our very own Wilson students.  We hope you will join us for this 
wonderful event!       

Happy Valentine’s Day to all our Wilson Students 

Ms. Rosser          

  SCHOOL HOURS  
Regular School Hours               8:35am-2:50pm 
Pre-K  School Hours                  8:20am-1:50pm 
2 hour Delay                               10:35am-2:50pm 
Early Dismissal                          8:35am-12:00pm 
Emergency Dismissal                8:35am-12:00pm 
Pre-K Early Dismissal              8:20am-11:00am 
 Main Office Phone# 203-573-6660 

  The Wolf’s Den 

Upcoming Events 
February 5, 2020  Student Governance Meeting 8:05am 

February 5, 2020  Wolf of the Month Ceremony 9:45am  

          (By invitation only) 

February 14, 2020  President’s Lincoln’s Birthday No School 

February 17, 2020  President’s Day No School 

February 25, 2020 Math Night– Wilson Café 5:00pm-6:30pm 

Woodrow Wilson’s Vision &  
Mission Statement 

Vision - Woodrow Wilson is a united learning community 
leading our students to high achievement as we work together 
hand-in-hand to support all students at their level of instruc-
tional, social and emotional need. 
Mission - Woodrow Wilson is dedicated to a collaborative 
student centered learning community that involves all stake-
holders to provide all students an engaging and meaningful 
education that motivates them to reach their full potential and 
enables them to discover their interests and talents, pursue 
their goals and dreams, and succeed in college, in the work-
force and as productive citizens now and in the future.  

ATTENDANCE POLICY 
All students arriving after 8:35am, must be accompanied by a parent/guardian and receive a late 

pass. Student must be in school at least 4 1/2 hours for the day to count as a full day.  
All car riders & walkers must be picked up by 2:50pm.  

STUDENT PICKUP/DROP-OFF CHANGES 
A note to your child’s teacher/office is required.  NO phone calls can be accepted.  

 There are NO student Pick-ups after 2:30pm 

School Fundraisers 
 

 February 13, 2020, Leukemia & Lymphoma Society– 

Red/Pink Day– Wear Red/Pink for $1.00 
 

 Incredible Corn Popcorn February 18th– March 2nd 
 
Box Tops Winner for January!  

 CONGRATULATIONS to  Ms. Osagie’s Third Grade 
class for winning January 
Box Tops Challenge! 

 
 

Principal’s Important Reminders: 
-Students should report to school between 8:05 – 8:30 – instruction begins at 8:35 A.M.  
-Absolutely no handheld manual pencil sharpeners allow at Wilson School  
-All schools are categorized by the State of CT based on student attendance  
Please remember the importance of sending your child to school every day. 

Woodrow Wilson  
Elementary School 

Ms. Jennifer Rosser—Principal 
February 2020 

Wilson Family Resource Center 
Hosts the “Little Learner’s Playgroup” every Tuesday at 10:30a-12:00p. 

Playgroup meets, Tuesday February 4, Tuesday February 11th, Tuesday February 18th&  
Tuesday, February 25th 

We welcome ALL Waterbury families with children from birth through 41/2 years to join us. 
Light snack and activity will be provided.   

Please call our FRC Coordinator Ms. Philips at 203-573-6664   

Translation  in Spanish and Albanian is Available  

Principal Bus Safety Award: Bus 22 is our December/January Bus safety Award winner for 
the month.   Keep up the good work! Student Bus Safety trainings will continue.   
Recent bus incidents are reportedly on the rise again.  This is unacceptable. Students 
should always stay in their assigned bus seat at all times, & always keep your hands & 
feet to yourself & out of the aisle. Always respect each other, be kind and meet  
all safety & kindness expectations. These safety rules are extremely important.  
Student Bus Safety trainings will continue.  Parents please support this important safety 
concern, and insist that your child stay in their assigned bus seat at all times, & always 
keep their hands & feet to themselves. 

DRESS CODE REMINDER: 

NO HOODIES  can be worn during the day, only sweater s without hoods.   NO JEANS can 
be worn to school!  Gym Day Attire (Boys and Gir ls): students may wear  sweats to school on 
scheduled gym day. Sweats must be solid navy blue, white, gray, black or khaki. Wilson Wolf T-

shirt may be worn on gym days only!   

Make sure that you are signed up on Class DOJO.  It is a great way to communicate with your 
child’s teacher and one of the ways to see Urgent notices, programs and special events at Wilson 

and across Waterbury!! 
If you need PowerSchool link for parents please call  our Parent Liaison  

Esther Brown at 203-573-6664 

Black History Month 
It is our tradition to celebrate Black History Month in 
February, and we will start our day with a  daily quote 
from a famous Black Historian during our morning  
announcements. 
 

 February 28, 2020  Black History Month Assembly  

           Pre-K– 2nd Grade  9:45am. 3rd-5th Grade 1:30pm 

 

 February 28, 2020 Students will perform a live Museum 

of a famous black Historian of their choosing and will 
read a famous quote during the assembly.  Student 
who participate will earn a dress down day on March 5, 
2020  (Detail to follow) 


